
Dear Fourth Graders and Families,  
 

Welcome to Fourth Grade!  My 
name is Miss Russo, and I am SO 
excited to be your teacher this year!  The first day of school is right around 
the corner.  We are going to learn so many new and interesting things this 
year.  I can’t wait to begin our adventure together! 
 

I am looking forward to meeting each of you on the first day of school! 
In order for us to get to know each other better, I would like for you to bring 
a brown paper bag filled with four or five items that will help us learn more 
about you and what you like.  Please make sure to write your name on the 
bag.  You may also decorate the bag if you would like.  Some examples of 
things you may want to include in your bag are pictures, a small toy, awards, 
sports cards, etc.  Be creative!  We will have a lot of fun sharing what’s in 
our bags during the first couple days of school! 
 

Please be sure to check the JMI website for a list of 4th grade back 
to school supplies.  (Click on “Menu” and look under the “Virtual Backpack” 
tab.) 
 

Fourth Grade is going to be a very special, fun-filled year with lots of 
learning, exploring, and growing.  I am looking forward to helping each of you 
achieve your goals!  We are going to have an AWESOME school year! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Miss Russo 
lindsey.russo@edison.k12.nj.us ​ 

 


